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Since our last meeting I joined FAC in conversation with President Rossbacher regarding 
IP issues on campus (see the FAC written report for detail on this).  I feel confident that 
we can move forward on IP and come to an adequate temporary solution as we wait for 
the Chancellor’s Office to act. 

I will be meeting this week in Long Beach with the other Senate Chairs.  Our agenda 
includes discussion of issues such as the nomination of a Faculty Trustee, the 
Quantitative Reasoning Task Force, GE, IP and Academic Freedom, and campus plans for 
implementing the graduation initiative.  I will be bringing forward our campus discussion 
of racialized violence as well, in order to discover how other campuses are dealing with 
these difficult issues. 
 
 


